



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers.

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

Ordering Information

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at www.proceedings.com.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

TABLE OF CONTENTS

American Chemical Society (ACS)	
American Concrete Institute (ACI)	1
American Institute for Aeronautics and Astronautics (AIAA)	1
American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE)	9
American Nuclear Society (ANS)	12
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE)	13
American Society of Naval Engineers (ASNE)	13
ASM International	14
Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL)	14
Association for Iron and Steel Technology (AIST)	17
Atlantis Press	17
EDP Sciences	19
Elsevier Procedia	20
Elsevier Science Direct - IFAC PapersOnline	21
Engineers Australia	21
European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE)	21
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)	21
Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP)	38
International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA)	38
International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration (IIAV)	40
International Solar Energy Society (ISES)	40
Northeastern Weed Science Society (NEWSS)	
Royal Military Academy (Belgium)	40
Schloss Dagstuhl	40
Science and Technology Publications, LDA (SciTePress)	40
Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE)	43
SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics	
Structural Engineers Association of California (SEAOC)	57
Trans Tech Publications Ltd	
USENIX Association	58
World Scientific Publishing Company	58

American Chemical Society (ACS):

ADVANCING CORROSION CONTROL WITH METAL - ORGANIC FRAMEWORKS: BEYOND RUST.

ACS Symposium Series 1503

Softcover 320 pages 9798331319397 Thakur, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

DEPOLYMERIZATION: CONCEPT, PROGRESS, AND CHALLENGES. (VOLUME 1: CORE CONCEPTS AND FUNDAMENTALS)

ACS Symposium Series 1498

Volume 1: Core Concepts and Fundamentals.

Softcover 219 pages 9798331317836 Gupta, R. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

DEPOLYMERIZATION: CONCEPT, PROGRESS, AND CHALLENGES. (VOLUME 2: ADVANCES AND BREAKTHROUGHS)

ACS Symposium Series 1500

Volume 2: Advances and Breakthroughs.

Softcover 221 pages 9798331317843 Gupta, R. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

DEPOLYMERIZATION: CONCEPT, PROGRESS, AND CHALLENGES. (VOLUME 3: EMERGING TRENDS)

ACS Symposium Series 1501

Volume 3: Emerging Trends.

Softcover 202 pages 9798331317850 Gupta, R. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

GREEN CARBON DOTS: SUSTAINABLE ANALYTICAL APPROACHES.

ACS Symposium Series 1506

Softcover 256 pages 9798331319403 Islam, S. U. and Hussain, C. M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

American Concrete Institute (ACI):

SERVICEABILITY AND PERFORMANCE EVALUATION OF CONCRETE BRIDGES AND STRUCTURES: ANALYSIS, DESIGN, AND CONSTRUCTION. 2024. (HELD AT THE ACI CONCRETE CONVENTION 2024) ACI SP 364

Held 3-6 November 2024, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA. Held at the ACI Concrete Convention 2024.

Softcover 176 pages 9798331315580 Kim, Y. J. and Hwang, H.-J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

American Institute for Aeronautics and Astronautics (AIAA):

ADAPTIVE STRUCTURES. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 544 pages 9798331317942

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

AEROACOUSTICS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 547 pages 9798331318321

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

AERODYNAMIC MEASUREMENT TECHNOLOGY. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 1,716 pages 9798331317898

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

AEROSPACE EDUCATION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 205 pages 9798331318352

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

AEROSPACE POWER SYSTEMS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 185 pages 9798331318420

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

AIRCRAFT DESIGN. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 1,335 pages 9798331317874

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

APPLIED AERODYNAMICS. (8 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 5,585 pages 9798331317904

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$995.00

ATMOSPHERIC AND SPACE ENVIRONMENTS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 174 pages 9798331318307

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

ATMOSPHERIC FLIGHT MECHANICS. (3 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 2,157 pages 9798331317881

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$390.00

COMMUNICATIONS SYSTEMS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 66 pages 9798331318482

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

COMPUTATIONAL FLUID DYNAMICS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 475 pages 9798331317959

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

COMPUTER SYSTEMS, PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 64 pages 9798331318475

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

CYBERSECURITY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 118 pages 9798331318499

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

DESIGN ENGINEERING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 382 pages 9798331318277

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

DIGITAL AVIONICS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 153 pages 9798331318468

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

DIGITAL ENGINEERING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 344 pages 9798331318284

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

DYNAMICS SPECIALISTS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 397 pages 9798331318291

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

ELECTRIC AIRCRAFT TECHNOLOGY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 587 pages 9798331318208

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

ELECTRIC PROPULSION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 619 pages 9798331317966

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

ENERGETIC COMPONENTS AND SYSTEMS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 24 pages 9798331318390

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

FLIGHT TESTING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 324 pages 9798331318437

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

FLUID DYNAMICS. (6 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 4,599 pages 9798331317935

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$780.00

GAS TURBINE ENGINES. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 948 pages 9798331317980

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

GREEN ENGINEERING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 37 pages 9798331318505

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

GROUND TESTING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 826 pages 9798331317928

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$280.00

GUIDANCE, NAVIGATION, AND CONTROL. (5 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 3,569 pages 9798331317973

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$650.00

HIGH-SPEED AIR-BREATHING PROPULSION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 786 pages 9798331317997

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

HISTORY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 398 pages 9798331318314

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

HUMAN-MACHINE TEAMING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition

Softcover 222 pages 9798331318406

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

HYBRID ROCKETS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 319 pages 9798331318383

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

HYPERSONICS. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 1,155 pages 9798331318222

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

INFORMATION AND COMMAND AND CONTROL SYSTEMS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 100 pages 9798331318413

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

INLETS, NOZZLES, AND PROPULSION SYSTEMS INTEGRATION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 505 pages 9798331318000

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. (3 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 1,941 pages 9798331318017

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$390.00

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT CONFERENCE. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 210 pages 9798331318024

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

LIQUID PROPULSION. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 1,097 pages 9798331318031

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

MATERIALS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 819 pages 9798331318048

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$280.00

MESHING, VISUALIZATION, AND COMPUTATIONAL ENVIRONMENTS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 590 pages 9798331318062

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

MODELING AND SIMULATION TECHNOLOGIES. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 675 pages 9798331318055

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

MULTIDISCIPLINARY DESIGN OPTIMIZATION. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 1,450 pages 9798331317911

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

NON-DETERMINISTIC APPROACHES. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 471 pages 9798331318246

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

NUCLEAR AND FUTURE FLIGHT PROPULSION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 179 pages 9798331318079

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

PLASMADYNAMICS AND LASERS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 691 pages 9798331318093

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$230.00

PRESSURE GAIN COMBUSTION. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 1,105 pages 9798331318109

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

PROPELLANTS AND COMBUSTION. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 1,649 pages 9798331318086

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

SENSOR SYSTEMS AND INFORMATION FUSION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 320 pages 9798331318130

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

SMALL SATELLITES. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 271 pages 9798331318369

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

SOCIETY AND AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 61 pages 9798331318253

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

SOFTWARE. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 265 pages 9798331318444

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

SOLID ROCKETS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 163 pages 9798331318451

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

SPACE AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 323 pages 9798331318116

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

SPACE COLONIZATION, RESOURCES, AND TETHERS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 92 pages 9798331318512

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

SPACE EXPLORATION. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 821 pages 9798331318215

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$280.00

SPACE OPERATIONS AND SUPPORT. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 387 pages 9798331318239

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

SPACECRAFT STRUCTURES. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 1,049 pages 9798331318123

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

STRUCTURAL DYNAMICS. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 1,403 pages 9798331318192

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

STRUCTURES. (2 PARTS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 1,441 pages 9798331318154

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

STUDENT CONFERENCE. AIAA REGIONAL. 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held multiple dates and locations Softcover 2,321 pages 9798331318932 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$390.00

SUPERSONICS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 581 pages 9798331318147

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

SURVIVABILITY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 112 pages 9798331318376

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 368 pages 9798331318345

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

TERRESTRIAL ENERGY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025.

Softcover 94 pages 9798331318161

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

THERMOPHYSICS. (2 VOLS) PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 1,021 pages 9798331318178

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$335.00

UNIQUE AND TRANSFORMATIONAL FLIGHT SYSTEMS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 313 pages 9798331318338

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

UNSCREWED AND AUTONOMOUS SYSTEMS. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition

Softcover 862 pages 9798331318185

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$280.00

WIND ENERGY. PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM AND EXPOSITION 2025

Held 6-10 January 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Papers Presented at the AIAA SciTech Forum and Exposition 2025

Softcover 419 pages 9798331318260

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE):

CATALYSIS AND REACTION ENGINEERING DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 835 pages 9798331316549

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

CENTER FOR CHEMICAL PROCESS SAFETY INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 39TH 2024. (CCPS 2024) HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global

Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 272 pages 9798331316990

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

CHEMICAL ENGINEERS IN MEDICINE. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 80 pages 9798331316877

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

COMPETITIONS AND EVENTS. ANNUAL STUDENT CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 518 pages 9798331316907

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

COMPUTATIONAL MOLECULAR SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING FORUM. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AlChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 284 pages 9798331316563

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

COMPUTING AND SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 884 pages 9798331316556

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

EDUCATION DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 177 pages 9798331316617

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

ENGINEERING SCIENCES AND FUNDAMENTALS. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA, Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 597 pages 9798331316570

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 258 pages 9798331316785

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

ETHYLENE PRODUCERS CONFERENCE. 36TH 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 424 pages 9798331317102

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

FOOD, PHARMACEUTICAL AND BIOENGINEERING DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 632 pages 9798331316631

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

FOREST AND PLANT BIOPRODUCTS DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 144 pages 9798331316594

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

FUELS AND PETROCHEMICALS DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 209 pages 9798331316587

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

INDUSTRY 4.0 TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 105 pages 9798331317126

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

INNOVATIONS IN PROCESS ENGINEERING. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 82 pages 9798331316860

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

LOSS PREVENTION SYMPOSIUM. ANNUAL. 58TH 2024. (LPS 2024) HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global

Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 336 pages 9798331317003

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

MATERIALS ENGINEERING AND SCIENCES DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 706 pages 9798331316679 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

MEET THE CANDIDATES POSTER SESSIONS. (2 PARTS) HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA, Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 1,146 pages 9798331316686

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

NANOSCALE SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING FORUM. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 156 pages 9798331316815

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

NEXT-GEN MANUFACTURING. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 114 pages 9798331316853

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

NORTH AMERICAN MIXING FORUM. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 79 pages 9798331316648

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

NUCLEAR ENGINEERING DIVISION. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 50 pages 9798331316792

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

PARTICLE TECHNOLOGY FORUM. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 228 pages 9798331316754

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

PERSPECTIVES ON PROCESS SAFETY FROM AROUND THE WORLD. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global

Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 348 pages 9798331317010

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

PHARMACEUTICAL DISCOVERY, DEVELOPMENT AND MANUFACTURING FORUM. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 253 pages 9798331316624

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

POSTER PROGRAM. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global

Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 147 pages 9798331317188

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

POSTER SESSIONS. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 101 pages 9798331316891

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

PROCESS DEVELOPMENT DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA, Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 136 pages 9798331316600

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

PROCESS PLANT SAFETY SYMPOSIUM. 26TH 2024. (PPSS 2024) HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global

Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 296 pages 9798331316983

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

PROCESS SAFETY. GLOBAL CONGRESS. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS PROCESS SAFETY (ABSTRACTS ONLY)

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global

Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 48 pages 9798331316976

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

SEPARATIONS DIVISION. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 676 pages 9798331316662

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

SUSTAINABLE ENGINEERING FORUM. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 470 pages 9798331316655

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

TECHNICAL PROGRAM. ANNUAL STUDENT CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 43 pages 9798331316914

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

TRANSPORT AND ENERGY PROCESSES. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 117 pages 9798331316778

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

WASTE PLASTICS. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 86 pages 9798331316723

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

American Nuclear Society (ANS):

NUCLEAR REACTOR THERMAL-HYDRAULICS, OPERATION, AND SAFETY. INTERNATIONAL TOPICAL MEETING. 14TH 2024. (NUTHOS-14) (3 VOLS)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Vancouver, Canada.

Softcover 2,266(approx) pages 9798331318826

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$295.00

American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE):

CIVIL ENGINEERING FOR SUSTAINABLE PLANET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICCESP 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Trivandrum, India. Proceedings of the Second International Conference in Civil Engineering for a Sustainable Plant.

Softcover 76 pages 9798331319465 Narayanan, S. and Sivanantham, P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

CONSTRUCTION AND REAL ESTATE MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICCREM 2024) (3 VOLS) ESG DEVELOPMENT IN THE CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY

Held 23-24 November 2024, Guangzhou, China. Proceedings of the International Conference on Construction and Real Estate Management 2024.

Softcover 1,851 pages 9798331317225 Wang, Y. and Su, C. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$352.00

RAIL TRANSPORTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICRT 2024)

Held 7-9 August 2024, Shanghai, China. Proceedings of the Third International Conference on Rail Transportation.

Softcover 628 pages 9798331317232 Zhai, W. and Wang, K. C. P. et al.

Curran Associates. Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

American Society of Naval Engineers (ASNE):

COMBAT SYSTEMS SYMPOSIUM. 2023. READY TO FIGHT TONIGHT: DELIVERING COMBAT SYSTEMS TO **MEET OUR STRATEGIC OBJECTIVES**

Held 1-2 February 2023, Arlington, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 23 pages 9781713891963

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$55.00

FLEET MAINTENANCE AND MODERNIZATION SYMPOSIUM. 2022. (FMMS 2022)

Held 19-21 September 2022, Virginia Beach, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 162 pages 9781713891956

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

FLEET MAINTENANCE AND MODERNIZATION SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (FMMS 2023) INNOVATIVE APPROACHES TO DELIVER ADVANCED MARITIME WARFIGHTING CAPABILITIES

Held 6-8 September 2023, San Diego, California, USA.

Softcover 110 pages 9781713891987

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

INTELLIGENT SHIPS SYMPOSIUM, 2023.

Held 1-3 May 2023, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA.

Softcover 136 pages 9781713891994 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

MULTI-AGENCY CRAFT CONFERENCE. 2023. (MACC 2023)

Held 26-28 June 2023, Portsmouth, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 137 pages 9781713892014

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

NAVAL CORROSION CONFERENCE. 2023. (MEGA RUST 2023 - EAST COAST)

Held 13-15 June 2023, Hampton, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 132 pages 9781713892007

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

TECHNOLOGY, SYSTEMS AND SHIPS. 2023. (TSS 2023) ENGINEERING THE NAVAL FORCE OF THE FUTURE

Held 30-31 January 2023, Arlington, Virginia, USA. Softcover 228 pages 9781713892021 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

ASM International:

HEAT TREATING SOCIETY CONFERENCE. 26TH 2011.

Held 31 October - 2 November 2011, Cincinnati, Ohio, USA.
Softcover 314 pages 9781713899594 Ferguson, B. L. and Jones, R. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$149.00

Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL):

AI AND SCIENTIFIC DISCOVER: DIRECTIONS AND OPPORTUNITIES. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025. (AISD 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 90(approx) pages 9798331319090 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

ANCIENT LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 2ND 2025. (ALP 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 272(approx) pages 9798331319106 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

AUTOMATIC ASSESSMENT OF ATYPICAL SPEECH. WORKSHOP. 2025. (AAAS-2025)

Held 5 March 2025, Tallinn, Estonia.

Softcover 28(approx) pages 9798331318840 Kurimo, M. and Grosz, T. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$45.00

COMPUTATIONAL APPROACHES TO LINGUISTICS CODE-SWITCHING. WORKSHOP. 2025. (CALCS 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 68(approx) pages 9798331319137 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS FOR CULTURAL HERITAGE, SOCIAL SCIENCES, HUMANITIES AND LITERATURE. JOINT SIGHUM WORKSHOP. 9TH 2025. (LaTeCH-CLfL 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 314(approx) pages 9798331319212 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. JOINT NORDIC CONFERENCE. 23RD 2025. (NODALIDA 2025) (AND 11TH BALTIC CONFERENCE ON HUMAN LANGUAGE TECHNOLOGIES, NODALIDA/BALTIC-HLT 2025)

Held 3-4 March 2025, Tallinn, Estonia. Softcover 856(approx) pages 9798331318833 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

COMPUTATIONAL MORPHOLOGY, PHONOLOGY, AND PHONETICS. SIGMORPHON WORKSHOP. 22ND 2025.

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 56(approx) pages 9798331319298 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

CONFERENCE OF THE NATIONS OF THE AMERICAS CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL. 2025. (17 VOLS) (LONG PAPERS)

Held 29 April - 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Volume 1: Long Papers. Softcover 14,220(approx) pages 9798331319045 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$1,700.00

CONFERENCE OF THE NATIONS OF THE AMERICAS CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL. 2025. (2 VOLS) (INDUSTRY TRACK)

Held 30 April 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Industry Track.

Softcover 1,102(approx) pages 9798331319069

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

CONFERENCE OF THE NATIONS OF THE AMERICAS CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL. 2025. (2 VOLS) (SHORT PAPERS)

Held 29 April - 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Volume 2: Short Papers.

Softcover 1,024(approx) pages 9798331319052

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

CONFERENCE OF THE NATIONS OF THE AMERICAS CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL. 2025. (STUDENT RESEARCH WORKSHOP)

Held 30 April - 1 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Student Research Workshop.

Softcover 580(approx) pages 9798331319076

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

CONFERENCE OF THE NATIONS OF THE AMERICAS CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL. 2025. (TUTORIAL ABSTRACTS)

Held 1 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Tutorial Abstracts.

Softcover 64(approx) pages 9798331319083

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

CROSS-CULTURAL CONSIDERATIONS IN NLP. WORKSHOP. 3RD 2025. (C3NLP 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 170(approx) pages 9798331319120

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

INSIGHTS FROM NEGATIVE RESULTS IN NLP. WORKSHOP. 5TH 2025. (INSIGHTS 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 188(approx) pages 9798331319199

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

INTELLIGENT AND INTERACTIVE WRITING ASSISTANTS. WORKSHOP. 4TH 2025. (IN2WRITING 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 134(approx) pages 9798331319182

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

KNOWLEDGE-AUGMENTED METHODS FOR NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 4TH 2025. (KNOWLEDGENLP 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 388(approx) pages 9798331319205

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

LANGUAGE MODELS FOR UNDERSERVED COMMUNITIES. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2025. (LM4UC 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 126(approx) pages 9798331319229

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

LEXICAL AND COMPUTATIONAL SEMANTICS. JOINT CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (*SEM 2024)

Held 20-21 June 2024, Mexico City, Mexico.

Softcover 451 pages 9781713899419

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

MULTIWORD EXPRESSIONS. WORKSHOP. 21ST 2025. (MWE 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 110(approx) pages 9798331319243

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

NARRATIVE UNDERSTANDING. WORKSHOP. 7TH 2025. (WNU 2025)

Held 4 May 2025. Albuquerque. New Mexico, USA. Softcover 130(approx) pages 9798331319311 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

NATIONS OF THE AMERICAS CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (FINDINGS OF NAACL 2025) (11 VOLS)

Held 29 April - 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Findings of NAACL 2025.

Softcover 9,290(approx) pages 9798331319335

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$950.00

NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING CONFERENCE. ARABIC. 2ND 2024. (ArabicNLP 2024)

Held 16 August 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 898 pages 9798331301538 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING FOR DIGITAL HUMANITIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (NLP4DH 2025)

Held 3-4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 672(approx) pages 9798331319250 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING FOR INDIGENOUS LANGUAGES OF THE AMERICAS. WORKSHOP. 5TH2 2025. (AMERICASNLP 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA... Softcover 164(approx) pages 9798331319113 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

NOISY USER-GENERATED TEXT. WORKSHOP. 10TH 2025. (W-NUT 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 170(approx) pages 9798331319328 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

PATIENT-ORIENTED LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 2ND 2025. (CL4HEALTH)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 484(approx) pages 9798331319144 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

PRIVACY IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 6TH 2025. (PRIVATENLP 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 116(approx) pages 9798331319267 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

QUEER IN AI WORKSHOP, 2025, (QUEERINAI 2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 50(approx) pages 9798331319274 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

REPRESENTATION LEARNING FOR NLP. WORKSHOP. 10TH 2025. (REPL4NLP-2025)

Held 4 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 208(approx) pages 9798331319281 Curran Associates. Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

SCHOLARLY DOCUMENT PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 4TH 2024. (SDP 2024)

Held 16 August 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 331 pages 9798331301545 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

SEMANTIC EVALUATION. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 18TH 2024. (SemEval 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 20-21 June 2024, Mexico City, Mexico and Online. Softcover 2,079 pages 9781713899402 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

Cultan Associates, inc. (2025

List Price \$275.00

SPEECH, VISION, AND LANGUAGE TECHNOLOGIES FOR DRAVIDIAN LANGUAGES. WORKSHOP. 5TH 2025. (DravidianLangTech 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 810(approx) pages 9798331319175 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

SPOKEN LANGUAGE TRANSLATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (IWSLT 2024)

Held 15-16 August 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 364 pages 9798331301316 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

TRUSTWORTHY NLP. WORKSHOP. 5TH 2025. (TRUSTNLP 2025)

Held 3 May 2025, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 634(approx) pages 9798331319304 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

Association for Iron and Steel Technology (AIST):

AUTOMOTIVE STEEL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2025.

Held 9-12 March 2025, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 147 pages 9798331316273 Vergot, J. M. and Williams, E. C. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

Atlantis Press:

ACCOUNTING, MANAGEMENT, AND ECONOMICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2022. (ICAME-7 2022)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 239
Held 7 October 2022, Makassar, Indonesia.
Softcover 769 pages 9781713896036 Ferdiansyah, M. I. and Sampepajung, D.C. et al Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

CIVIL ARCHITECTURE AND URBAN ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICCAUE 2024)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 262
Held 15-17 November 2024, Guiyang, China and Online.
Softcover 540(approx) pages 9798331319588 Zhao, G. and Mei, G. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$265.00

COMPUTATION: THEORY AND PRACTICE. WORKSHOP. 2024. (WCTP 2024)

Atlantis Highlights in Computer Sciences Volume 23
Held 4-6 November 2024, Manila, Philippines.
Softcover 352(approx) pages 9798331319564 Caro, J. and Hagihara, S. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$210.00

ECONOMIC MANAGEMENT AND MODEL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICEMME 2024)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 322

Held 22-24 November 2024, Dalian, China and Online.

Softcover 486(approx) pages 9798331318956 Zhong, L. and Yao, T. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

ECONOMICS AND BUSINESS. GADJAH MADA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (GAMAICEB 2024) INCLUSIVITY AND DIVERSITY IN ECONOMICS AND BUSINESS, ACCOUNTING: BEYOND BORDERS

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 319

Held 26-28 September 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 430(approx) pages 9798331319533 Paramita, W. and Sanjaya, M. R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

EMERGING CHALLENGES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICECH 2024) SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES IN THE DATA-DRIVEN ECONOMY

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 320

Held 1-2 November 2024, Hanoi, Vietnam and Online.

Softcover 636(approx) pages 9798331319540 Nguyen, N. D. and Ngoc, L. T. M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

ENVIRONMENTALLY SUSTAINABLE ANIMAL INDUSTRY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICESAI 2024) ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY IN LIVESTOCK FARMING AND INDUSTRY: SMART SOLUTIONS FOR A GREENER FUTURE

Advances in Biological Sciences Research Volume 45

Held 9 October 2024, Malang, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 628(approx) pages 9798331318963 Novianti, I. and Suyadi, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$320.00

FINANCIAL INNOVATION AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICFIED 2023)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 237

Held 13-15 January 2023, Zhengzhou, China. Held online.

Softcover 820 pages 9781713896012 Jiang, Y. and Li, G. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$370.00

GLOBAL INNOVATIONS. FIRST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (FIRST-ESCSI 2024) VOCATIONAL EDUCATION'S ROLE IN ADVANCING SOUTH SUMATRA'S KEY SECTORS THROUGH INNOVATION AND TECHNOLOGY

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 261

Held 21-22 October 2024, Palembang, Indonensia.

Softcover 596(approx) pages 9798331319595 Nyayu, D. S. and Husni, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

MANAGEMENT AND BUSINESS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICOMB 2024)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 325

Held 31 October 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 340(approx) pages 9798331319557 Maulida, A. and Alam, M. M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

MANAGEMENT SCIENCE INFORMATIZATION AND ECONOMIC INNOVATION DEVELOPMENT CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (MSIEID 2024) (2 VOLS)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 323

Held 6-8 December 2024, Guangzhou, China and Online.

Softcover 896(approx) pages 9798331318987 Huang, M. and Gaikar, V. B. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00

RECENT INNOVATION IN CIVIL ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. 1ST 2024. (IICASD-2024)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 260

Held 7-9 November 2024, Gazipur, Bangladesh and Online.

Softcover 292(approx) pages 9798331318970 Khasro Miah, M. and Nazrul Islam, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

SMART HEALTH AND INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICSHit-2024)

Advances in Intelligent Systems Research Volume 190

Held 30-31 December 2024, Raipur, India and Online.

Softcover 252(approx) pages 9798331319571 Swarnkar, S. K. and Rathore, Y. K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$210.00

SYNERGIZING SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES AND MANAGEMENT PRACTICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (STAMP 2024)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 321

Held 7-8 December 2024, Meerut, India and Online.

Softcover 474(approx) pages 9798331318994 Verma, S. M. and Bose, I. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

EDP Sciences:

ADVANCED PHYSICS FOR SUSTAINABLE FUTURE: INNOVATIONS AND SOLUTIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IEMPHYS-24)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 325 (2025)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Kolkata, India.

Softcover 252(approx) pages 9798331319502 Ganguly, K. and Pal, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

ENERGY, INFRASTRUCTURE AND ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (EIER 2025)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 626 (2025)

Held 9-10 January 2025, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

Softcover 114(approx) pages 9798331318918 Truong, N.-V. and Ha, Q. P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

ENSURING SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT: ECOLOGY, EARTH SCIENCE, ENERGY AND AGRICULTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (AEES2024)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 623 (2025)

Held 23-25 December 2024, Guangdong, China and Moscow, Russia.

Softcover 844(approx) pages 9798331317706 Tao, I. and Perskaya, V. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

ENVIRONMENT AND RENEWABLE ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (ICERE 2025)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 624 (2025)

Held 21-23 February 2025, Da Nang, Vietnam.

Softcover 222(approx) pages 9798331317713 Chiang, P. C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

ENVIRONMENT RESOURCES AND ENERGY ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (ICEREE 2025)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 625 (2025)

Held 21-23 February 2025, Kunming, China.

Softcover 492(approx) pages 9798331318925 Amrane, A. and Huo, Z. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

ENVIRONMENT, GREEN TECHNOLOGY, AND DIGITAL SOCIETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (INTERCONNECTS 2024)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 622 (2025)

Held 11 December 2024, Online.

Softcover 582(approx) pages 9798331317690 Setiyo, M. and Rozaki, Z. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

FOOD SCIENCE, ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 71ST 2024. (FOSET2024)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 170 (2025) Held 24-25 October 2024, Polovdiv, Bulgaria.

Softcover 282(approx) pages 9798331317669 Ivanov, G. and Mihalev, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

FUNDAMENTAL AND APPLIED SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF AGRICULTURE IN THE FAR EAST. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 2024. (2 PARTS)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 173 (2025)

Held 8-10 November 2024, Tashkent, Uzbekistan.

Softcover 1,004(approx) pages 9798331318901 Khasanov, S. and Lygina, O.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

METROLOGY CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 22ND 2025. (CIM2025)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 323 (2025)

Held 11-14 March 2025, Lyon, France.

Softcover 226(approx) pages 9798331317737 Lopez, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

NUCLEAR STRUCTURE AND DYNAMICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (NSD2024)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 324 (2025)

Held 27-31 May 2024, Valencia, Spain.

Softcover 176(approx) pages 9798331317720 Gadea, A. and Algora, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

NURTURING INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGICAL TRENDS IN ENGINEERING - BIOSCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (NITTE-BIO 2025)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 172 (2025)

Held 6-7 February 2025, Mangalore, India.

Softcover 360(approx) pages 9798331317683 Ujwal, P. and Kumar, V. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

THE FRONTIER IN SUSTAINABLE AGROMARITIME AND ENVIRONMENTAL DEVELOPMENT CONFERENCE. 2024. (FISAED 2024)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 171 (2025)

Held 19-20 December 2024, Bogor, Indonesia.

Softcover 774(approx) pages 9798331317676 Jayanegara, A. and Niderkorn, V. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

Elsevier Procedia:

AMBIENT SYSTEMS, NETWORKS AND TECHNOLOGIES NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2025. (ANT 2025) (2 VOLS) (AND 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EMERGING DATA AND INDUSTRY 4.0, EDI40)

Procedia Computer Science Volume 257

Held 22-24 April 2025, Patras, Greece.

Softcover 1,310(approx) pages 9798331319359 Shakshuki, E. and Yasar, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

MODELING OF MACHINING OPERATIONS. CIRP CONFERENCE. 20TH 2025. (CIRP CMMO 2025)

Procedia CIRP Volume 133
Held 22-23 May 2025, Mons, Belgium.
Softcover 764(approx) pages 9798331319342 Ducobu, F. and Lauwers, B. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$168.00

Elsevier Science Direct - IFAC PapersOnline:

ADVANCES IN CONTROL AND OPTIMIZATION OF DYNAMICAL SYSTEMS. CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ACODS 2024)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 57, Issue 1
Held 12-15 March 2024, Delhi NCR, India.
Softcover 426 pages 9781713898641 Ali, S. F. and Esteban, S.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

MODELING, ESTIMATION AND CONTROL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (MECC 2023)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 56, Issue 3
Held 2-5 October 2023, Lake Tahoe, USA.
Softcover 642 pages 9781713886662 Canova, M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$205.00

Engineers Australia:

BULK MATERIALS STORAGE, HANDLING AND TRANSPORTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2019. (ICBMH 2019)

Held 9-11 July 2019, Queensland, Australia. Softcover 44 pages 9798331319427 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$75.00

HYDROLOGY AND WATER RESOURCES SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (2 VOLS)

Held 18-21 November 2024, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 1,382 pages 9798331319021 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE):

CARBON CAPTURE STORAGE (CCS) IN BASALTS. EAGE WORKSHOP. 2025.

Held 3-4 February 2025, Gandhinagar, India. Softcover 80(approx) pages 9798331317867 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION OF GEOSCIENTISTS AND ENGINEERS ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION WORKSHOP PROGRAMME. 85TH 2024.

Held 10-13 June 2024, Oslo, Norway. Softcover 292 pages 9798331309787 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

WELL INJECTIVITY AND PRODUCTIVITY IN CARBONATES WORKSHOP. EAGE. 5TH 2025. (WIPIC 2025)

Held 14-16 April 2025, Doha, Qatar. Softcover 202(approx) pages 9798331319434 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE):

3D SYSTEMS INTEGRATION CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (3DIC 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Sendai, Japan. Softcover 145 pages 9798331516512 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$207.00

ADVANCED ACCELERATOR CONCEPTS WORKSHOP. IEEE. 2022. (AAC 2022)

Held 6-11 November 2022, Long Island, New York, USA.

Softcover 333 pages 9798350333428

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$238.00

ADVANCED CONTROL SYSTEMS AND AUTOMATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ACSAT 2024)

Held 15-17 November 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 316 pages 9798331541675

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$231.00

ADVANCED INFOCOMM TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (ICAIT 2024)

Held 16-19 August 2024, Enshi, China. Softcover 408 pages 9798350391503

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Poiss #040.00

List Price \$248.00

ADVANCED LEARNING TECHNOLOGIES ON EDUCATION AND RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICALTER 2024)

Held 10-12 December 2024, Tarma, Peru. Softcover 180 pages 9798331510251

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$208.00

ADVANCED MECHATRONIC SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICAMechS 2024)

Held 26-30 November 2024, Kusatsu, Shiga, Japan.

Softcover 362 pages 9798350366211

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$241.00

ADVANCEMENT IN TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICONAT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 6-8 September 2024, Goa, India. Softcover 1,861 pages 9798350354188

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$519.00

ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICAECOT 2024)

Held 1-3 October 2024, Setif, Algeria. Softcover 763 pages 9798350353761

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$310.00

AFFECTIVE COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT INTERACTION WORKSHOPS AND DEMOS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ACIIW 2024)

Held 15 September 2024, Glasgow, United Kingdom.

Softcover 333 pages 9798331516468

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$234.00

AFFECTIVE COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT INTERACTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ACII 2024)

Held 15-18 September 2024, Glasgow, United Kingdom.

Softcover 397 pages 9798331516444

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$245.00

APPLICATIONS OF COMPUTER VISION WORKSHOPS. IEEE/CVF WINTER CONFERENCE. 2025. (WACVW 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 28 February - 4 March 2025, Tucson, Arizona, USA.

Softcover 1,611 pages 9798331536633

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$468.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND COMPUTER APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICAICA 2024)

Held 28-30 November 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 441 pages 9798350377262 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$252.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND INTERNET OF THINGS. IEEE GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (GCAIoT 2024)

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE IN HEALTHCARE, EDUCATION AND INDUSTRY. DMIHER INTERNATIONAL

Held 19-21 November 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 163 pages 9798331506179 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$207.00

CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (IDICAIEI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 29-30 November 2024, Wardha, India. Softcover 1,327 pages 9798331528720 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$414.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE REVOLUTIONS. 2024. (AIR 2024)

Held 30-31 October 2024, Roanne, France. Softcover 137 pages 9798350377897 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, HUMAN-COMPUTER INTERACTION AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (AIHCIR 2024)

Held 15-17 November 2024, Hong Kong, China. Softcover 404 pages 9798331534042 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$247.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, METAVERSE AND CYBERSECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICAMAC 2024)

Held 25-26 October 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 200 pages 9798350353495 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$211.00

ASIA PACIFIC SIGNAL AND INFORMATION PROCESSING ASSOCIATION ANNUAL SUMMIT AND CONFERENCE. 2024. (APSIPA ASC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 3-6 December 2024, Macao. Softcover 2,119 pages 9798350367348 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$563.00

AUTOMATION, ROBOTICS AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICARCE 2024)

Held 17-18 December 2024, Virtual. Softcover 564 pages 9798331529512 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$276.00

BIOINFORMATICS AND BIOMEDICINE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (BIBM 2024) (9 VOLS)

Held 3-6 December 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 7,200 pages 9798350386233 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,456.00

BLOCKCHAIN AND DISTRIBUTED SYSTEMS SECURITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICBDS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 October 2024, Pune, India. Softcover 1,149 pages 9798350354355 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$388.00

BUSINESS AND INFORMATION MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICBIM 2024)

Held 16-18 August 2024, Pattaya, Thailand. Softcover 144 pages 9798350391305 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE ASIA PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2024. (APCCAS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-9 November 2024, Taipei, Taiwan. Softcover 813 pages 9798350378788 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$339.00

CIVIL AVIATION SAFETY AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICCASIT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-25 October 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 1,746 pages 9798350389425 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$501.00

CLOUD COMPUTING, BIG DATA APPLICATION AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (CBASE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-13 October 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 929 pages 9798331506599 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$343.00

CLOUD NETWORKING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (CloudNet 2024)

Held 27-29 November 2024, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. Softcover 401 pages 9798350376579 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$248.00

COLLABORATIVE ADVANCES IN SOFTWARE AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 34TH 2024. (CASCON 2024)

Held 11-13 November 2024, Toronto, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 350 pages 9798331515621 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00

COMMUNICATION NETWORKS AND POWER SYSTEMS. WORKSHOP. 2024. (WCNPS 2024)

Held 12-13 December 2024, Brasilia, Brazil. Softcover 298 pages 9798331507169 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00

COMMUNICATIONS AND PHOTONICS CONFERENCE. ASIA. 2024. (ACP 2024) (AND INTL CONF ON INFORMATION PHOTONICS AND OPTICAL COMMUNICATIONS - IPOC 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 2-5 November 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 2,484 pages 9798350379273 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$655.00

COMMUNICATIONS, INFORMATION, ELECTRONIC AND ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (CIEES 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 November 2024, Veliko Tarnovo, Bulgaria. Softcover 1,015 pages 9798350352870 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$359.00

COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND INFORMATICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 24TH 2024. (CINTI 2024)

Held 19-21 November 2024, Budapest, Hungary. Softcover 294 pages 9798350353440 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$226.00

COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE LATIN AMERICAN CONFERENCE. 2024. (LA-CCI 2024)

Held 13-15 November 2024, Bogota D.C., Colombia.

Softcover 341 pages 9798350374582

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$236.00

COMPUTATIONAL SYSTEM AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY FOR SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (CSITSS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 7-9 November 2024, Bengaluru, India.

Softcover 1,904 pages 9798331505479

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$531.00

COMPUTER AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (CCET 2024)

Held 16-18 August 2024, Beijing, China.

Softcover 290 pages 9798350355680

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$228.00

COMPUTER SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (ICS 2024)

Held 24-26 October 2024, Taipei, Taiwan.

Softcover 242 pages 9798331509088

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$220.00

COMPUTER VISION AND PATTERN RECOGNITION WORKSHOPS. IEEE/CVF CONFERENCE. 2024. (CVPRW 2024) (12 VOLS)

Held 16-22 June 2024, Seattle, Washington, USA.

Softcover 8,113 pages 9798350365481

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$1,975.00

COMPUTER, COMMUNICATION, CONTROL AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (C3IT 2024)

Held 28-29 September 2024, Hooghly, India.

Softcover 565 pages 9798350389135

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$277.00

COMPUTER, ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND THEIR APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IC2E3 2024)

Held 6-7 June 2024, Srinagar Garhwal, Uttarakhand, India.

Softcover 682 pages 9798350388541

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$295.00

COMPUTING, SCIENCES AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICCSC 2024)

Held 24-25 October 2024, Ghaziabad, India.

Softcover 891 pages 9798350353655

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$333.00

CONDITION ASSESSMENT TECHNIQUES IN ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (CATCON 2024)

Held 22-24 November 2024, Kolkata, India.

Softcover 312 pages 9798331507770

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$230.00

CONFERENCE WITH INTERNATIONAL PARTICIPATION. NATIONAL. 32ND 2024. (TELECOM 2024)

Held 21-22 November 2024, Sofia, Bulgaria.

Softcover 249 pages 9798350355017

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$221.00

CONSUMER ELECTRONICS. IEEE GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (GCCE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 29 October - 1 November 2024, Kitakyushu, Japan.

Softcover 1,415 pages 9798350355086

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$441.00

CONSUMER TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISCT 2024)

Held 13-16 August 2024, Kuta, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 811 pages 9798350365207

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$321.00

CONTEMPORARY COMPUTING AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (IC3I 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 1,799 pages 9798350350074

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$505.00

CONTROL SCIENCE AND SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICCSSE 2024)

Held 18-20 October 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 503 pages 9798331517205

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$266.00

CONTROL SYSTEMS, MATHEMATICAL MODELING, AUTOMATION AND ENERGY EFFICIENCY.

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (SUMMA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-15 November 2024, Lipetsk, Russia. Softcover 1,127 pages 9798331532185

Curran Associates. Inc. (2024)

List Price \$381.00

CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND INFORMATION SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (ICCAIS 2024)

Held 26-28 November 2024, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

Softcover 471 pages 9798331542054

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$261.00

CONTROL, ELECTRONIC ENGINEERING AND MACHINE LEARNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CEEML 2024)

Held 22-24 November 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 155 pages 9798331542818

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$203.00

CPMT SYMPOSIUM JAPAN. IEEE. 2024. (ICSJ 2024)

Held 13-15 November 2024, Kyoto, Japan.

Softcover 243 pages 9798350377828

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$220.00

CROSS STRAIT RADIO SCIENCE AND WIRELESS TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. 2024. (CSRSWTC 2024)

Held 4-7 November 2024, Macao, China.

Softcover 575 pages 9798331507800

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$278.00

CRYPTOGRAPHY AND INFORMATION SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (VCRIS 2024)

Held 3-4 December 2024, Hanoi, Vietnam.

Softcover 178 pages 9798331529956

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$209.00

CYBERNATION AND COMPUTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CYBERCOM 2024)

Held 15-16 November 2024, Dehradun, India. Softcover 785 pages 9798331542351 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$317.00

DATA AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICoDSE 2024)

Held 30-31 October 2024, Gorontalo, Indonesia. Softcover 246 pages 9798331506414 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$220.00

DATA INTELLIGENCE AND COGNITIVE INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICDICI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-20 November 2024, Tirunelveli, India. Softcover 1,506 pages 9798350389616 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$446.00

DATA, INFORMATION AND COMPUTING SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CDICS 2023)

Held 8-10 December 2023, Singapore. Softcover 79 pages 9798350382785 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$176.00

DECISION AID SCIENCES AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (DASA 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 11-12 December 2024, Manama, Bahrain. Softcover 2,519 pages 9798350369113 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$643.00

DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY IN ELECTRONIC PACKAGING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 30TH 2024. (SIITME 2024)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Sibiu, Romania. Softcover 518 pages 9798331539528 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$266.00

DESIGN METHODOLOGIES CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (DMC 2024)

Held 18-20 November 2024, Grenoble, France. Softcover 307 pages 9798350355871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00

DYNAMICS OF SYSTEMS, MECHANISMS AND MACHINES. 2024. (Dynamics 2024)

Held 12-14 November 2024, Omsk, Russia. Softcover 297 pages 9798331509026 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00

E-LEARNING IN INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024. (ICELIE 2024)

Held 3-6 November 2024, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 107 pages 9798350363661 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00

ELECTRIC DRIVES PRODUCTION CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 14TH 2024. (EDPC 2024)

Held 26-27 November 2024, Regensburg, Germany. Softcover 247 pages 9798350356892 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

ELECTRIC POWER AND ENERGY CONVERSION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (EPECS 2024)

Held 12-14 November 2024, Sharjah, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 172 pages 9798331516970

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$207.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING.FORTEI-INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (FORTEI-ICEE 2024)

Held 24-25 October 2024, Badung, Indonesia. Softcover 314 pages 9798331542214

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$229.00

ELECTRICAL POWER ENGINEERING, COMMUNICATION AND COMPUTING TECHNOLOGY. ODISHA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ODICON 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-9 November 2024, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 960 pages 9798350354386 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$349.00

ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS FOR AIRCRAFT, RAILWAY, SHIP PROPULSION AND ROAD VEHICLES. IEEE INTL CONF. 2024. (ESARS-ITEC 2024) (2 VOLS) (AND INTL TRANSPORTATION ELECTRIFICATION CONFERENCE)

Held 26-29 November 2024, Naples, Italy. Softcover 1,086 pages 9798350373912 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$371.00

ELECTRICAL, COMPUTER, COMMUNICATIONS AND MECHATRONICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICECCME 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-6 November 2024, Male, Maldives. Softcover 1,320 pages 9798350391190 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$414.00

ELECTRICAL, CONTROL AND INSTRUMENTATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICECIE 2024)

Held 23 November 2024, Pattaya, Thailand. Softcover 444 pages 9798350380057 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$254.00

ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS AND SYSTEM ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICEESE 2024)

Held 19-20 November 2024, Kanazawa, Japan. Softcover 144 pages 9798350367454 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$202.00

ELECTRONIC INFORMATION ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (EIECS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 September 2024, Yanji, China. Softcover 1,197 pages 9798331531416 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$392.00

ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATION AND AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICECA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 November 2024, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,667 pages 9798350367911 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$475.00

ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2024. (INTERCON 2024)

Held 6-8 November 2024, Lima, Peru. Softcover 461 pages 9798350378351 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$257.00

EMBEDDED MULTICORE/MANY-CORE SYSTEMS-ON-CHIP. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 17TH 2024. (MCSOC 2024)

Held 16-19 December 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 576 pages 9798331530488 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$280.00

EMERGING DOMAIN INNOVATION AND TECHNOLOGY FOR SOCIETY. IEEE PHD COLLOQUIUM. 6TH 2024. (PhD EDITS 2024)

Held 22-23 November 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 32 pages 9798331541972 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

EMERGING TRENDS IN ELECTRICAL, CONTROL, AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ETECTE 2024)

Held 26-27 November 2024, Lahore, Pakistan. Softcover 336 pages 9798331504878 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$233.00

ENERGY ENGINEERING AND POWER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (EEPS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-11 August 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 1,474 pages 9798350366921 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$443.00

ENERGY, POWER AND GRID. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICEPG 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 27-29 September 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 1,918 pages 9798350377804 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$527.00

FRONTIERS OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (FIT 2024)

Held 9-10 December 2024, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 494 pages 9798331510510 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$260.00

FRONTIERS OF POWER AND ENERGY. ASIAN CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ACFPE 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 805 pages 9798350378467 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$319.00

FUTURE OF ELECTRON DEVICES, KANSAI. IEEE INTERNATIONAL MEETING. 2024. (IMFEDK 2024)

Held 21-22 November 2024, Kyoto, Japan. Softcover 68 pages 9798331506728 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$130.00

HARDWARE ORIENTED SECURITY AND TRUST SYMPOSIUM. ASIAN. 2024. (AsianHOST 2024)

Held 16-18 December 2024, Kobe, Japan. Softcover 101 pages 9798350368079 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00

HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING, NETWORKING, STORAGE AND ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SC24) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-22 November 2024, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 1,742 pages 9798350352924 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$490.00

IMAGE, VISION AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICIVC 2024)

Held 15-17 July 2024, Suzhou, China. Softcover 472 pages 9798350386004 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$259.00

INDUSTRIAL INFORMATICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2024. (INDIN 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 August 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 2,129 pages 9798331527488 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$581.00

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY CONVERGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (ICTC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Jeju Island, South Korea. Softcover 2,249 pages 9798350364644 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$615.00

INFORMATION COMMUNICATION AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICICSP 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 September 2024, Zhoushan, China. Softcover 1,174 pages 9798350355901 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$390.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND DIGITAL APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICITDA 2024)

Held 7-8 November 2024, Nilai, Negeri Sembilan, Malaysia. Softcover 329 pages 9798331510749 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$235.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (ICITEE 2024)

Held 23-25 October 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 492 pages 9798350375824 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$263.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY BASED HIGHER EDUCATION AND TRAINING. INTERNATIONAL

CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (ITHET 2024) Held 6-8 November 2024, Paris, France. Softcover 609 pages 9798331516642 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$283.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (InCIT 2024)

Held 14-15 November 2024, Chonburi, Thailand. Softcover 823 pages 9798350366310 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$323.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. OITS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (OCIT 2024)

Held 12-14 December 2024, Vijayawada, India. Softcover 820 pages 9798331510411 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$322.00

INFORMATION THEORY WORKSHOP. IEEE. 2024. (ITW 2024)

Held 24-28 November 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 788 pages 9798350348941 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$318.00

INNOVATION AND INTELLIGENCE FOR INFORMATICS, COMPUTING, AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024. (3ICT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 November 2024, Sakhir, Bahrain. Softcover 862 pages 9798331533144 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$343.00

INNOVATION IN TECHNOLOGY. ASIAN CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ASIANCON 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 23-25 August 2024, Pimari Chinchwad, India. Softcover 1,878 pages 9798350354225 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$525.00

INNOVATIONS IN COMMUNICATIONS, ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICICEC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-25 October 2024, Davangere, India. Softcover 1,320 pages 9798350376524 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$414.00

INNOVATIONS IN COMPUTER SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICONICS 2024)

Held 13-14 November 2024, Karachi, Pakistan. Softcover 159 pages 9798331504359 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$203.00

INTEGRATED CIRCUITS AND MICROSYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICICM 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 907 pages 9798331520243 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$342.00

INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND DATA ANALYTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICDA 2024)

Held 6-8 September 2024, Qingdao, China. Softcover 117 pages 9798331541958 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$196.00

INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND EMERGING COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICEC 2024)

Held 23-25 November 2024, Guntur, India. Softcover 816 pages 9798331508449 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$322.00

INTELLIGENT INFORMATICS AND BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICIIBMS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 November 2024, Okinawa, Japan. Softcover 922 pages 9798350363050 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$342.00

INTELLIGENT METAVERSE TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (iMETA 2024)

Held 26-29 November 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 252 pages 9798350351521 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$222.00

INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND ADVANCED APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICISAA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-26 October 2024, Pune, India. Softcover 1,029 pages 9798331539955 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$366.00

INTERNET APPLICATIONS, PROTOCOLS, AND SERVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (NETAPPS 2024)

Held 6-7 November 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 319 pages 9798331519520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$234.00

INTERNET OF THINGS. IEEE WORLD FORUM. 10TH 2024. (WF-IoT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-13 November 2024, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 941 pages 9798350373028 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$358.00

IOT BASED CONTROL NETWORKS AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICICNIS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-18 December 2024, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 1,767 pages 9798331518103 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$498.00

LASERS AND ELECTRO-OPTICS PACIFIC RIM. CONFERENCE. 2024. (CLEO-PR 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-9 August 2024, Incheon, South Korea. Softcover 1,084 pages 9798350372083 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$383.00

LASERS AND ELECTRO-OPTICS. CONFERENCE. 2024. (CLEO 2024) (6 VOLS)

Held 5-10 May 2024, Charlotte, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 3,826 pages 9798350369311 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,083.00

LOGISTICS AND INDUSTRIAL INFORMATICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2024. (LINDI 2024) Held 23-25 October 2024, Karaqanda, Kazakhstan.

Softcover 265 pages 9798331516215 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$221.00

MACHINE LEARNING, BIG DATA AND BUSINESS INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (MLBDBI 2024)

Held 1-3 November 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 296 pages 9798331505615 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00

MAGNETIC CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (INTERMAG 2024)

Held 5-10 May 2024, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. Softcover 92 pages 9798350371727 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$192.00

MANIPULATION, MANUFACTURING AND MEASUREMENT ON THE NANOSCALE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (3M-NANO 2024)

Held 29 July - 2 August 2024, Zhongshan, China. Softcover 711 pages 9798350362114 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$304.00

METROLOGY AND METROLOGY ASSURANCE. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC SYMPOSIUM. 34TH 2024. (MMA 2024)

Held 7-11 September 2024, Sozopol, Bulgaria. Softcover 251 pages 9798350352849 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$221.00

METROLOGY FOR EXTENDED REALITY, ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND NEURAL ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (MetroXRAINE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 October 2024, St Albans, United Kingdom. Softcover 1,247 pages 9798350378016 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$404.00

MICRO AND MINIATURE POWER SYSTEMS, SELF-POWERED SENSORS AND ENERGY AUTONOMOUS DEVICES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 23RD 2024. (PowerMEMS 2024)

Held 18-21 November 2024, Tonsberg, Norway. Softcover 282 pages 9798350380217 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$226.00

MICROELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024. (ICM 2024)

Held 14-17 December 2024, Doha, Qatar. Softcover 459 pages 9798350379402 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$257.00

MICROELECTRONICS. IRANIAN INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (IICM 2024)

Held 29-31 October 2024, Tabriz, Iran. Softcover 199 pages 9798331511388 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$210.00

MICROSYSTEMS, PACKAGING, ASSEMBLY AND CIRCUITS TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 19TH 2024. (IMPACT 2024)

Held 22-25 October 2024, Taipei, Taiwan. Softcover 474 pages 9798331532253

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$255.00

MICROWAVE AND ANTENNA SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (IMAS 2024)

Held 21-24 October 2024, Marrakech, Morocco. Softcover 283 pages 9798350356366 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$236.00

MICROWAVE, ANTENNA AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (MAC 2024)

Held 4-6 October 2024, Dehradun, India. Softcover 651 pages 9798350350111 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$289.00

MICROWAVE, ANTENNA, PROPAGATION AND EMC TECHNOLOGIES FOR WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTL SYMPOSIUM. 10TH 2024. (MAPE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-30 November 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 859 pages 9798331533939 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$333.00

MILITARY COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (MILCOM 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 28 October - 1 November 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 1,225 pages 9798350374247 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$402.00

NON-VOLATILE MEMORY TECHNOLOGY SYMPOSIUM. 22ND 2024. (NVMTS 2024)

Held 20-23 October 2024, Busan, South Korea. Softcover 46 pages 9798331532666 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$107.00

NUCLEAR SCIENCE SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2024 (AND MEDICAL IMAGING CONFERENCE AND ROOM TEMPERATURE SEMICONDUCTOR DETECTOR CONFERENCE) (2 VOLS)

Held 26 October - 2 November 2024, Tampa, Florida, USA. Softcover 1,040 pages 9798350388169 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$406.00

OPTICS AND PHOTONICS CONFERENCE. SBFOTON INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (SBFoton IOPC 2024)

Held 11-13 November 2024, Salvador, Brazil. Softcover 271 pages 9798350388183 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$227.00

PARALLEL, DISTRIBUTED, AND NETWORK-BASED PROCESSING. EUROMICRO INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 33RD 2025. (PDP 2025)

Held 12-14 March 2025, Turin, Italy. Softcover 620 pages 9798331524944 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$286.00

PERSONAL, INDOOR AND MOBILE RADIO COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 35TH 2024. (PIMRC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 2-5 September 2024, Valencia, Spain. Softcover 1,923 pages 9798350362251 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$540.00

PHOTONICS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (IPC 2024)

Held 10-14 November 2024, Rome, Italy. Softcover 601 pages 9798350361964 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$298.00

PLATFORM TECHNOLOGY AND SERVICE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PlatCon 2024)

Held 26-28 August 2024, Jeju, South Korea. Softcover 250 pages 9798350367881 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$222.00

POWER AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING OF RIGA TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 65TH 2024. (RTUCON 2024)

Held 10-12 October 2024, Riga, Latvia. Softcover 380 pages 9798350365788 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$243.00

POWER AND ENERGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PECon 2024)

Held 4-5 November 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 225 pages 9798350361988 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$216.00

POWER ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. IEEE AUSTRALASIAN UNIVERSITIES. 34TH 2024. (AUPEC 2024)

Held 20-22 November 2024, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 684 pages 9798350377958 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$297.00

POWER SYSTEMS AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (PSET 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-8 August 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 975 pages 9798350353211 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$355.00

POWER, ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS AND INDUSTRIAL APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PEEIACON 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 12-13 September 2024, Rajshahi, Bangladesh. Softcover 1,025 pages 9798331517991 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$361.00

POWER, ENERGY, CONTROL AND TRANSMISSION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICPECTS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 8-9 October 2024, Chennai, India. Softcover 2,181 pages 9798331508852 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$577.00

PROBLEMS OF INFORMATICS, ELECTRONICS AND RADIO ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (PIERE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-17 November 2024, Novosibirsk, Russia. Softcover 956 pages 9798331516338 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$350.00

PROGRESSIVE INNOVATIONS IN INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND DATA SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICPIDS 2024)

Held 27-28 December 2024, Pattaya, Thailand. Softcover 549 pages 9798331534707 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$275.00

RADAR CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (RADAR 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-25 October 2024, Rennes, France. Softcover 1,004 pages 9798350362398 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$358.00

RADAR, ANTENNA, MICROWAVE, ELECTRONICS, AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICRAMET 2024)

Held 12-13 November 2024, Virtual Conference. Softcover 375 pages 9798350389937 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$246.00

RADIO AND WIRELESS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2025. (RWS 2025)

Held 19-22 January 2025, San Juan, Puerto Rico, USA. Softcover 130 pages 9798350377750 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$204.00

RADIO-FREQUENCY INTEGRATION TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (RFIT 2024)

Curran Associates, Inc.

Held 28-30 August 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 472 pages 9798331541101 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$266.00

RECENT ADVANCES IN INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICRAIS 2024)

Held 6-7 November 2024, Manipal, India. Softcover 275 pages 9798350354522 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$226.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY AND POWER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (REPE 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 410 pages 9798350375565 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$245.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY RESEARCH AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (ICRERA 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 9-13 November 2024, Nagasaki, Japan. Softcover 1,866 pages 9798350375596 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$515.00

ROBOTICS, CONTROL AND AUTOMATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (RCAE 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Wuhu, China. Softcover 698 pages 9798350355659 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$299.00

ROBOTICS. BRAZILIAN SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (SBR 2024) (AND 2024 WORKSHOP ON ROBOTICS IN EDUCATION - WRE 2024)

Held 13-15 November 2024, Goiania, Brazil. Softcover 373 pages 9798350391091 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$242.00

SECURITY, PRIVACY, ANONYMITY IN COMPUTATION AND COMMUNICATION AND STORAGE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SpaCCS 2024)

Held 30 October - 2 November 2024, Kaifeng, China. Softcover 59 pages 9798331521080 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$134.00

SIGNAL PROCESSING AND ADVANCE RESEARCH IN COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SPARC 2024)

Held 12-13 September 2024, Lucknow, India. Softcover 687 pages 9798350385212 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$297.00

SIGNAL PROCESSING AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (ICSPCS 2024)

Held 16-18 December 2024, Surfers Paradise, Australia. Softcover 272 pages 9798350389647 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$225.00

SMART COMMUNITIES: IMPROVING QUALITY OF LIFE USING AI, ROBOTICS AND IOT. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. (HONET 2024)

Held 3-5 December 2024, Doha, Qatar. Softcover 247 pages 9798350378085 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

SMART GRID AND SMART CITIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICSGSC 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 476 pages 9798350377415 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$260.00

SMART GRIDS AND ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (SGES 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Zhengzhou, China. Softcover 394 pages 9798331539641 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$245.00

SMART MECHATRONICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICSMech 2024)

Held 19-21 November 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 335 pages 9798350368925

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$239.00

SOFTWARE ARCHITECTURE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2025. (ICSA 2025)

Held 31 March - 4 April 2025, Odense, Denmark.

Softcover 326 pages 9798331520915

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$234.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING CONFERENCE, ASIA-PACIFIC, 31ST 2024, (APSEC 2024)

Held 3-6 December 2024, Chongqing, China.

Softcover 536 pages 9798331534028

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$272.00

SOFTWARE SECURITY AND ASSURANCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2021. (ICSSA 2021)

Held 10-12 November 2021, Altoona, Pennsylvania, USA.

Softcover 65 pages 9781665478922

Curran Associates, Inc. (2021)

List Price \$149.00

SOFTWARE, SYSTEMS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (SSITCON 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-19 October 2024, Tumkur, India.

Softcover 1,717 pages 9798350352948

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$492.00

SOLID STATE LIGHTING. CHINA INTL FORUM. 21ST 2024. (SSLCHINA: IFWS 2024) (AND 2024 10TH INTL FORUM ON WIDE BANDGAP SEMICONDUCTORS)

Held 18-21 November 2024, Suzhou, China.

Softcover 593 pages 9798331541156

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$281.00

SOLID-STATE AND INTEGRATED CIRCUIT TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (ICSICT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-25 October 2024, Zhuhai, China.

Softcover 942 pages 9798350361841

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$361.00

SOLID-STATE CIRCUITS CONFERENCE. IEEE ASIAN. 2024. (A-SSCC 2024)

Held 18-21 November 2024, Hiroshima, Japan.

Softcover 374 pages 9798350376333

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$252.00

SUSTAINABLE MOBILITY APPLICATIONS, RENEWABLES AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (SMART 2024)

Held 22-24 November 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

Softcover 542 pages 9798331532932

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$275.00

TEACHING, ASSESSMENT AND LEARNING FOR ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (TALE 2024)

Curran Associates, Inc.

Held 9-12 December 2024, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 519 pages 9798350376241

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$271.00

TELECOMMUNICATION NETWORKS AND APPLICATIONS CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 34TH 2024. (ITNAC 2024)

Held 27-29 November 2024, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 255 pages 9798350379129 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$226.00

TVET EXCELLENCE AND DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICTeD 2024)

Held 16-17 December 2024, Melaka, Malaysia. Softcover 305 pages 9798331516420 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00

UNMANNED SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICUS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 October 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 2,044 pages 9798350384192 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$559.00

UTILITY AND CLOUD COMPUTING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (UCC 2024)

Held 16-19 December 2024, Sharjah, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 564 pages 9798350367218

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$277.00

VEHICULAR TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 100TH 2024. (VTC2024-FALL 2024) (5 VOLS)

Held 7-10 October 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 3,449 pages 9798331517793 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$844.00

VOCATIONAL EDUCATION AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICVEE 2024)

Held 30-31 October 2024, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 365 pages 9798331505110 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$243.00

WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (WCSP 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-26 October 2024, Hefei, China. Softcover 1,526 pages 9798350390650 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$453.00

WOMEN IN TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 5TH 2024. (WINTECHCON 2024)

Held 12-13 November 2024, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 121 pages 9798350374087 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$196.00

Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP):

MATERIALS RESEARCH AND INNOVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 1325 Held 18-19 December 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 57 pages 9798331315788 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA):

ADVANCES IN SIGNAL, IMAGE AND VIDEO PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2025. (SIGNAL 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025. Softcover 39 pages 9798331315658 Loskov, P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

APPLICATIONS AND SYSTEMS OF VISUAL PARADIGMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2025. (VISUAL 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoWare 2025.

Softcover 7 pages 9798331315672 Banerji, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$45.00

AUTONOMIC AND AUTONOMOUS SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2025. (ICAS 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025.

Softcover 48 pages 9798331315634 Michler, O.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

BUILDING AND EXPLORING WEB BASED ENVIRONMENTS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2025. (WEB 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025.

Softcover 33 pages 9798331315665 Dini, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$70.00

EVOLVING INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (INTERNET 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal, Held at InfoWare 2025.

Softcover 26 pages 9798331315733 Cavendish, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$55.00

HUMAN AND SOCIAL ANALYTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (HUSO 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoWare 2025.

Softcover 17 pages 9798331315696 Folds, D. J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$45.00

INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2025. (INTELLI 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoWare 2025.

Softcover 58 pages 9798331315726 Goncalves, G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

NETWORKING AND SERVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2025. (ICNS 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025.

Softcover 11 pages 9798331315641 Borcoci, E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$45.00

NEUROSCIENCE AND COGNITIVE BRAIN INFORMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2025. (BRAININFO 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoWare 2025.

Softcover 32 pages 9798331315689 Dini, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$70.00

SMART GRIDS, GREEN COMMUNICATIONS AND IT ENERGY-AWARE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2025. (ENERGY 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025.

Softcover 74 pages 9798331315627 Sultan, V.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

WIRELESS AND MOBILE COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (ICWMC 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoWare 2025.

Softcover 15 pages 9798331315719 Krstic, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$45.00

International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration (IIAV):

INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ACOUSTICS AND VIBRATION. VOLUME 30 NUMBER 1 (2025).

International Journal of Acoustics and Vibration Volume 30 Number 1
Softcover 117 pages 9798331317348 Arenas, J. P. and Crocker, M. J. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$40.00

International Solar Energy Society (ISES):

SUSTAINABLE AND SOLAR ENERGY FOR BUILDINGS AND INDUSTRY. ISES AND IEA SHC INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (EUROSUN2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-30 August 2024, Limassol, Cyprus. Softcover 1,120(approx) pages 9798331318543 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

Northeastern Weed Science Society (NEWSS):

NORTHEASTERN WEED SCIENCE SOCIETY. ANNUAL MEETING. 78TH 2024.

Proceedings - Volume 78
Held 8-11 January 2024, Boston, Massachusetts, USA.
Softcover 94 pages 9798331309183
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$95.00

WSSA/NEWSS ANNUAL MEETING. 2023.

Held 30 January - 2 February 2023, Arlington, Virginia, USA. Softcover 286 pages 9798331309176 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

Royal Military Academy (Belgium):

PERSONAL ARMOUR SYSTEMS SYMPOSIUM. 16TH 2023. (PASS 2023) PERSONAL ARMOUR

Held 11-15 September 2023, Dresden, Germany. Softcover 453 pages 9798331318529 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

Schloss Dagstuhl:

DATABASE THEORY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 28TH 2025. (ICDT 2025)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 328
Held 25-28 March 2025, Barcelona, Spain.
Softcover 634(approx) pages 9798331317768 Roy, S. and Kara, A.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$170.00

NEXT GENERATION REAL-TIME EMBEDDED SYSTEMS. WORKSHOP. 6TH 2025. (NG-RES 2025)

Open Access Series in Informatics Volume 128
Held 20 January 2025, Barcelona, Spain.
Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331317751 Yomsi, P. M. and Wildermann, S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$85.00

Science and Technology Publications, LDA (SciTePress):

AGENTS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (ICAART 2025) VOLUME 1 (2 PARTS)

Held 23-25 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1. Softcover 965 pages 9798331318581 Rocha, A. P. and Steels, L. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

AGENTS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (ICAART 2025) **VOLUME 2**

Held 23-25 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2.

Softcover 882 pages 9798331318598 Rocha, A. P. and Steels, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

AGENTS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 17TH 2025, (ICAART 2025) **VOLUME 3 (2 PARTS)**

Held 23-25 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 3.

Softcover 1,488 pages 9798331318604 Rocha, A. P. and Steels, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 18TH 2025. (BIOSTEC 2025) VOLUME 1 (2 PARTS) BIOSIGNALS, BIODEVICES, BIOINFORMATICS, AND BIOIMAGING

Held 20-22 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1: BIOSIGNALS, BIODEVICES, BIOINFORMATICS, and BIOIMAGING.

Softcover 1,165 pages 9798331318567 Kim, J. and Cruz Conceicao, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 18TH 2025. (BIOSTEC 2025) VOLUME 2 (2 PARTS) HEALTHINF

Held 20-22 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2: HEALTHINF.
Softcover 1,110 pages 9798331318574 Kim, J. and Cruz Conceicao, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

CLOUD COMPUTING AND SERVICES SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2025. (CLOSER 2025)

Held 1-3 April 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 273 pages 9798331318703 Cardellini, V. and van Steen, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

COMPUTER SUPPORTED EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (CSEDU 2025) VOLUME 1 (2 PARTS)

Held 1-3 April 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1.

Softcover 928 pages 9798331318710 du Boulay, B. and Di Mascio, T. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

COMPUTER SUPPORTED EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (CSEDU 2025) VOLUME 2 (2 PARTS)

Held 1-3 April 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2.

Softcover 982 pages 9798331318727 du Boulay, B. and Di Mascio, T. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

COMPUTER VISION, IMAGING AND COMPUTER GRAPHICS THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 20TH 2025. (VOLUME 1) (2 PARTS)

Held 26-28 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1: GRAPP, HUCAPP, IVAPP.

Softcover 1,007 pages 9798331318673 Bashford-Rogers, T. and Meneveaux, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

COMPUTER VISION, IMAGING AND COMPUTER GRAPHICS THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 20TH 2025. (VOLUME 2) (2 PARTS)

Held 26-28 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2: VISAPP.

Softcover 994 pages 9798331318680 Bashford-Rogers, T. and Meneveaux, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

COMPUTER VISION, IMAGING AND COMPUTER GRAPHICS THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 20TH 2025. (VOLUME 3) (2 PARTS)

Held 26-28 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 3: VISAPP.

Softcover 896 pages 9798331318697 Bashford-Rogers, T. and Meneveaux, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 27TH 2025. (ICEIS 2025) VOLUME 1 (2 PARTS)

Held 4-6 April 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1.

Softcover 1,130 pages 9798331318765 Filipe, J. and Smialek, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 27TH 2025. (ICEIS 2025) VOLUME 2 (2 PARTS)

Held 4-6 April 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2.

Softcover 931 pages 9798331318772 Filipe, J. and Smialek, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

EVALUATION OF NOVEL APPROACHES TO SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2025. (ENASE 2025)

Held 4-6 April 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 870 pages 9798331318734 Mannion, M. and Mannisto, T. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

FINANCE, ECONOMICS, MANAGEMENT AND IT BUSINESS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2025. (FEMIB 2025)

Held 5-6 April 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 287 pages 9798331318741 Arami, M. and Corvello, V. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

GEOGRAPHICAL INFORMATION SYSTEMS THEORY, APPLICATIONS AND MANAGEMENT. 11TH 2025. (GISTAM 2025)

Held 1-3 April 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 347 pages 9798331318758 Lucas, R. and Ragia, L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$115.00

INFORMATION SYSTEMS SECURITY AND PRIVACY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (ICISSP 2025) VOLUME 1

Held 20-22 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1.

Softcover 445 pages 9798331318611 Di Pietro, R. and Renaud, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

INFORMATION SYSTEMS SECURITY AND PRIVACY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2025. (ICISSP 2025) VOLUME 2

Held 20-22 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2.

Softcover 662 pages 9798331318628 Di Pietro, R. and Renaud, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

MODEL-BASED SOFTWARE AND SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2025. (MODELSWARD 2025)

Held 26-28 February 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 482 pages 9798331318659 Ciccozzi, F. and Pires, L. F. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

OPERATIONS RESEARCH AND ENTERPRISE SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2025. (ICORES 2025)

Held 23-25 February 2025, Porto, Portugal. Softcover 349 pages 9798331318635 Schlosser, R. and Wesolkowski, Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

PATTERN RECOGNITION APPLICATIONS AND METHODS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2025. (ICPRAM 2025)

Held 23-25 February 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 840 pages 9798331318642 Castrillon-Santana,M. and De Marsico,M. et al Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

PHOTONICS, OPTICS AND LASER TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2025. (PHOTOPTICS 2025)

Held 22-24 February 2025, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 179 pages 9798331318666 ladicicco, A. and Raposo, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

SMART CITIES AND GREEN ICT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2025. (SMARTGREENS 2025)

Held 2-3 April 2025, Porto, Portugal. Softcover 256 pages 9798331318802 Klingert, S. and Santini, S. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE):

ARTIFICIAL LIFT CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION, SPE MIDDLE EAST, 2024.

Held 29-30 October 2024, Manama, Bahrain. Softcover 694 pages 9798331317614 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

CASPIAN TECHNICAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 2024.

Held 26-28 November 2024, Atyrau, Kazakhstan. Softcover 807 pages 9798331317577 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$205.00

DRILLING CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE/IADC INTERNATIONAL. 2025. (3 VOLS)

Held 4-6 March 2025, Stavanger, Norway. Softcover 2,283 pages 9798331317638 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

ENERGY TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. SPE CANADIAN. 2025.

Held 12-15 March 2025, Calgary, Canada. Softcover 504 pages 9798331317560 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

HYDRAULIC FRACTURING TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE. 2025. (2 VOLS)

Held 4-6 February 2025, The Woodlands, Texas, USA. Softcover 1,161 pages 9798331317591 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

OFFSHORE CONFERENCE. MEDITERRANEAN. 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held 20-22 October 2024, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 1,891 pages 9798331317607 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

OIL AND GAS CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE ASIA PACIFIC. 2024. (APOGCE 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 15-17 October 2024, Perth, Australia. Softcover 2,187 pages 9798331317553 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

PERMIAN BASIN ENERGY CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 22-24 October 2024, Midland, Texas, USA. Softcover 51 pages 9798331317621 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

PRODUCTION ENHANCEMENT AND COST OPTIMISATION. SYMPOSIUM. 2024.

Held 3-4 September 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 733 pages 9798331317645 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

SPE EASTERN REGIONAL MEETING. 2024.

Held 8-10 October 2024, Wheeling, West Virginia, USA. Softcover 146 pages 9798331317584 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$150.00

THERMAL WELL INTEGRITY AND PRODUCTION SYMPOSIUM. SPE. 2024.

Held 2-5 December 2024, Banff, Canada. Softcover 197 pages 9798331317652 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics:

2D PHOTONIC MATERIALS AND DEVICES VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13368
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 78 pages 9781510684843 Majumdar, Arka
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

ADAPTIVE OPTICS AND WAVEFRONT CONTROL FOR BIOLOGICAL SYSTEMS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13328
Held 26-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 36 pages 9781510684041 Bifano, Thomas G.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$44.00

ADVANCED BIOMEDICAL AND CLINICAL DIAGNOSTIC AND SURGICAL GUIDANCE SYSTEMS XXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13306
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 124 pages 9781510683600 Boudoux, Caroline
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCED CHEMICAL MICROSCOPY FOR LIFE SCIENCE AND TRANSLATIONAL MEDICINE 2025 Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13332

Held 25-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 100 pages 9781510684126 Cheng, Ji-Xin Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCED FABRICATION TECHNOLOGIES FOR MICRO/NANO OPTICS AND PHOTONICS XVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13381
Held 26-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 106 pages 9781510685109 Moser, Christophe
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCED PHOTONICS IN UROLOGY 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13293
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 66 pages 9781510683341 Kang, Hyun Wook Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

ADVANCES IN DISPLAY TECHNOLOGIES XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13388
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 136 pages 9781510685246 Lee, Jiun-Haw
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

AI AND OPTICAL DATA SCIENCES VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13375
Held 27-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 246 pages 9781510684980 Notomi, Masaya
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

BIOMEDICAL LIGHT SCATTERING XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13320
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 106 pages 9781510683884 Wax, Adam P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

BIOPHOTONICS AND IMMUNE RESPONSES XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13296
Held 27-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 106 pages 9781510683402 Chen, Wei R. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

BIOPHOTONICS IN EXERCISE SCIENCE, SPORTS MEDICINE, HEALTH MONITORING TECHNOLOGIES, AND WEARABLES VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13313
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 110 pages 9781510683747 Shadgan, Babak
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

CLINICAL AND TRANSLATIONAL NEUROPHOTONICS 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13302
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 66 pages 9781510683525 Kainerstorfer, Jana M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

COLLOIDAL NANOPARTICLES FOR BIOMEDICAL APPLICATIONS XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13336
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 90 pages 9781510684201 Osinski, Marek
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

COMPLEX LIGHT AND OPTICAL FORCES XIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13393
Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At Quantum West. Softcover 84 pages 9781510685345 Andrews, David L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

COMPONENTS AND PACKAGING FOR LASER SYSTEMS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13344
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 134 pages 9781510684362 Glebov, Alexei L.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

COMPUTATIONAL OPTICAL IMAGING AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE IN BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13333
Held 25-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 102 pages 9781510684140 Gao, Liang

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

DESIGN AND QUALITY FOR BIOMEDICAL TECHNOLOGIES XVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13308
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 42 pages 9781510683648 Vargas, Gracie
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$55.00

DIAGNOSTIC AND THERAPEUTIC APPLICATIONS OF LIGHT IN CARDIOLOGY 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13295
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 38 pages 9781510683389 Van Soest, Gijs
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$44.00

DYNAMICS AND FLUCTUATIONS IN BIOMEDICAL PHOTONICS XXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13318
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 50 pages 9781510683846 Tuchin, Valery V.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

EIGHTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER GRAPHICS AND VIRTUALITY (ICCGV 2025)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13557
Held 21-23 February 2025, Chengdu, China.
Softcover 278 pages 9781510689213 Zhao, Haiquan
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

EMERGING DIGITAL MICROMIRROR DEVICE BASED SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS XVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13383
Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 80 pages 9781510685147 Lee, Benjamin L.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

EMERGING LIQUID CRYSTAL TECHNOLOGIES XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13387
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 120 pages 9781510685222 Chien, Liang-Chy
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

ENDOSCOPIC MICROSCOPY XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13334
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 58 pages 9781510684164 Tearney, Guillermo J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

FIBER LASERS XXII: TECHNOLOGY AND SYSTEMS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13342

Held 27-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 234 pages 9781510684324 Schreiber, Thomas

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PHYSICS AND ENGINEERING MATHEMATICS (ICPEM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13554

Held 18-20 October 2024, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 124 pages 9781510689152 Mahbub, Alam Md.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION ENGINEERING, AND ELECTRON MATERIALS (CTIEEM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13561

Held 15-17 November 2024, Zhengzhou, China.

Softcover 496 pages 9781510689299 Ficco, Massimo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

FREE-SPACE LASER COMMUNICATIONS XXXVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13355

Held 28-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 628 pages 9781510684584 Hemmati, Hamid

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$154.00

FRONTIERS IN BIOLOGICAL DETECTION: FROM NANOSENSORS TO SYSTEMS XVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13338

Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 76 pages 9781510684249 Danielli, Amos

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

FRONTIERS IN ULTRAFAST OPTICS: BIOMEDICAL, SCIENTIFIC, AND INDUSTRIAL APPLICATIONS XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13353

Held 26-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 122 pages 9781510684546 Herman, Peter R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

GALLIUM NITRIDE MATERIALS AND DEVICES XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13366

Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 104 pages 9781510684805 Fujioka, Hiroshi

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

HIGH CONTRAST METASTRUCTURES XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13378

Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 62 pages 9781510685048 Chang-Hasnain, Connie J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

HIGH POWER LASERS FOR FUSION RESEARCH VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13343

Held 29-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 86 pages 9781510684348 Awwal, Abdul A. S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

HIGH-POWER DIODE LASER TECHNOLOGY XXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13345

Held 26-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 326 pages 9781510684386 Zediker, Mark S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

HIGH-POWER LASER MATERIALS PROCESSING: APPLICATIONS, DIAGNOSTICS, AND SYSTEMS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13356

Held 29-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE. Softcover 164 pages 9781510684607 Kaierle, Stefan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

HIGH-THROUGHPUT BIOPHOTONICS: IMAGING, SPECTROSCOPY, AND BEYOND X

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13330

Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 48 pages 9781510684089 Tsia, Kevin K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$55.00

IMAGING, MANIPULATION, AND ANALYSIS OF BIOMOLECULES, CELLS, AND TISSUES XXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13323

Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 160 pages 9781510683945 Tarnok, Attila

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

IMAGING, THERAPEUTICS, AND ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY IN HEAD AND NECK SURGERY AND **OTOLARYNGOLOGY 2025**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13294

Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 46 pages 9781510683365 Wong, Brian J. F.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$55.00

INTEGRATED OPTICS: DEVICES, MATERIALS, AND TECHNOLOGIES XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13369

Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 318 pages 9781510684867 Garcia-Blanco, Sonia Maria M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

LABEL-FREE BIOMEDICAL IMAGING AND SENSING (LBIS) 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13331

Held 26-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 172 pages 9781510684102 Shaked, Natan Tzvi

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

LASER 3D MANUFACTURING XII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13354

Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 92 pages 9781510684560 Gu, Bo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

LASER APPLICATIONS IN MICROELECTRONIC AND OPTOELECTRONIC MANUFACTURING (LAMOM) XXX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13350

Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 132 pages 9781510684485 Kleinert, Jan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

LASER RESONATORS, MICRORESONATORS, AND BEAM CONTROL XXVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13349
Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 80 pages 9781510684461 Ilchenko, Vladimir S.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

LASER-BASED MICRO- AND NANOPROCESSING XIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13351
Held 27-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 236 pages 9781510684508 Kling, Rainer
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

LIGHT-EMITTING DEVICES, MATERIALS, AND APPLICATIONS XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13386
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 154 pages 9781510685208 Kim, Jong Kyu
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

MECHANISMS OF PHOTOBIOMODULATION THERAPY XIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13297
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 64 pages 9781510683426 Liebert, Ann
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

MEDICAL IMAGING 2025: COMPUTER-AIDED DIAGNOSIS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13407
Held 17-20 February 2025, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Medical Imaging.
Softcover 944 pages 9781510685925 Astley, Susan M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$176.00

MEDICAL IMAGING 2025: IMAGE PROCESSING

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13406
Held 17-20 February 2025, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Medical Imaging.
Softcover 834 pages 9781510685901 Colliot, Olivier
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$176.00

MEDICAL IMAGING 2025: IMAGE-GUIDED PROCEDURES, ROBOTIC INTERVENTIONS, AND MODELING

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13408
Held 17-20 February 2025, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Medical Imaging.
Softcover 682 pages 9781510685949 Rettmann, Maryam E.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$154.00

MEDICAL IMAGING 2025: PHYSICS OF MEDICAL IMAGING (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13405
Held 17-21 February 2025, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Medical Imaging.
Softcover 1,028 pages 9781510685888 Sabol, John M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$215.00

MICROFLUIDICS, BIOMEMS, AND MEDICAL MICROSYSTEMS XXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13312
Held 26-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 122 pages 9781510683723 Rapp Bastian E.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

MOEMS AND MINIATURIZED SYSTEMS XXIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13382
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 166 pages 9781510685123 Zappe, Hans
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

MOLECULAR-GUIDED SURGERY: MOLECULES, DEVICES, AND APPLICATIONS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13301
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 80 pages 9781510683501 Gibbs, Summer L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

MULTIMODAL BIOMEDICAL IMAGING XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13309
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 124 pages 9781510683662 Intes, Xavier R. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

MULTIPHOTON MICROSCOPY IN THE BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13324
Held 26-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 128 pages 9781510683969 Periasamy, Ammasi
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

MULTISCALE IMAGING AND SPECTROSCOPY VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13327
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 40 pages 9781510684027 Campagnola, Paul J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$55.00

NANOSCALE AND QUANTUM MATERIALS: FROM SYNTHESIS AND LASER PROCESSING TO APPLICATIONS 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13352
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 70 pages 9781510684522 Kabashin, Andrei V.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

NANOSCALE IMAGING, SENSING, AND ACTUATION FOR BIOMEDICAL APPLICATIONS XXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13335
Held 26-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 110 pages 9781510684188 Fixler, Dror
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

NEURAL IMAGING AND SENSING 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13303
Held 27-20 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 48 pages 9781510683549 Luo, Qingming Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$55.00

NEXT-GENERATION OPTICAL COMMUNICATION: COMPONENTS, SUB-SYSTEMS, AND SYSTEMS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13374
Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 156 pages 9781510684966 Li, Guifang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

NONLINEAR FREQUENCY GENERATION AND CONVERSION: MATERIALS AND DEVICES XXIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13347

Held 28-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 174 pages 9781510684423 Moses, Jeffrey

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

NOVEL IN-PLANE SEMICONDUCTOR LASERS XXIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13385

Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 132 pages 9781510685185 Belyanin, Alexey

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

OPHTHALMIC TECHNOLOGIES XXXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13300

Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 166 pages 9781510683488 Hammer, Daniel X.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL ARCHITECTURES FOR DISPLAYS AND SENSING IN AUGMENTED, VIRTUAL, AND MIXED REALITY (AR, VR, MR) VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13414

Held 27-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At SPIE AR / VR / MR.

Softcover 466 pages 9781510686069 Argaman, Naamah

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

OPTICAL BIOPSY XXIII: TOWARD REAL-TIME SPECTROSCOPIC IMAGING AND DIAGNOSIS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13311

Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 76 pages 9781510683709 Alfano, Robert R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

OPTICAL COHERENCE TOMOGRAPHY AND COHERENCE DOMAIN OPTICAL METHODS IN BIOMEDICINE XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13305

Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 192 pages 9781510683587 Leitgeb, Rainer A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL COMPONENTS AND MATERIALS XXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13362

Held 27-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 230 pages 9781510684720 Jiang, Shibin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL DIAGNOSTICS AND SENSING XXV: TOWARD POINT-OF-CARE DIAGNOSTICS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13316

Held 27-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 138 pages 9781510683808 Cote, Gerard L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL ELASTOGRAPHY AND TISSUE BIOMECHANICS XII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13321

Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 86 pages 9781510683907 Larin, Kirill V.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

OPTICAL FIBERS AND SENSORS FOR MEDICAL DIAGNOSTICS, TREATMENT, AND ENVIRONMENTAL APPLICATIONS XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13310
Held 25-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 242 pages 9781510683686 Gannot, Israel
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL INTERACTIONS WITH TISSUE AND CELLS XXXVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13317
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 136 pages 9781510683822 Linz, Norbert
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL INTERCONNECTS AND PACKAGING 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13372
Held 28-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 200 pages 9781510684928 Chen, Ray T.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL METHODS FOR TUMOR TREATMENT AND DETECTION: MECHANISMS AND TECHNIQUES IN PHOTODYNAMIC THERAPY XXXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13299
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 96 pages 9781510683464 Kessel, David H.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

OPTICAL POWER DELIVERY

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13359
Held 28-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 98 pages 9781510684669 Jalali, Bahram
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

OPTICAL SENSING AND PRECISION METROLOGY

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13380
Held 28-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 180 pages 9781510685086 Scheuer, Jacob
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL TECHNOLOGIES FOR INERTIAL FUSION ENERGY

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13358
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 144 pages 9781510684645 Demos, Stavros G.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL TOMOGRAPHY AND SPECTROSCOPY OF TISSUE XVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13314
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 186 pages 9781510683761 Fantini, Sergio
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

OPTICS AND BIOPHOTONICS IN LOW-RESOURCE SETTINGS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13307
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 90 pages 9781510683624 Levitz, David
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

OPTOGENETICS AND OPTICAL MANIPULATION 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13304
Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 32 pages 9781510683563 Roe, Anna Wang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$44.00

ORGANIC PHOTONIC MATERIALS AND DEVICES XXVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13363
Held 29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO. Softcover 72 pages 9781510684744 Shensky, William M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

OXIDE-BASED MATERIALS AND DEVICES XVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13367
Held 26-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 218 pages 9781510684829 Rogers, David J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

PHOTONIC AND PHONONIC PROPERTIES OF ENGINEERED NANOSTRUCTURES XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13377
Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO. Softcover 86 pages 9781510685024 Adibi, Ali Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

PHOTONIC DIAGNOSIS, MONITORING, PREVENTION, AND TREATMENT OF INFECTIONS AND INFLAMMATORY DISEASES 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13298
Held 27-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 68 pages 9781510683440 Dai, Tianhong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

PHOTONIC HEAT ENGINES: SCIENCE AND APPLICATIONS VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13379
Held 29-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 26 pages 9781510685062 Seletskiy, Denis V.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$33.00

PHOTONIC INSTRUMENTATION ENGINEERING XII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13373
Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 296 pages 9781510684942 Busse, Lynda E.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

PHOTONIC TECHNOLOGIES IN PLANT AND AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13357
Held 29-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 162 pages 9781510684621 Heinemann, Dag
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

PHOTONICS IN DERMATOLOGY AND PLASTIC SURGERY 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13292
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 204 pages 9781510683327 Zeng, Haishan
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

PHOTONS PLUS ULTRASOUND: IMAGING AND SENSING 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13319

Held 26-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 456 pages 9781510683860 Oraevsky, Alexander A. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

PHYSICS AND SIMULATION OF OPTOELECTRONIC DEVICES XXXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13360

Held 28-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO. Softcover 138 pages 9781510684683 Witzigmann, Bernd Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

PHYSICS, SIMULATION, AND PHOTONIC ENGINEERING OF PHOTOVOLTAIC DEVICES XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13361

Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO. Softcover 78 pages 9781510684706 Freundlich, Alexandre Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$83.00

PLASMONICS IN BIOLOGY AND MEDICINE XXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13337
Held 26-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 54 pages 9781510684225 Vo-Dinh, Tuan Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

POLARIZED LIGHT AND OPTICAL ANGULAR MOMENTUM FOR BIOMEDICAL DIAGNOSTICS 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13322

Held 25-26 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 128 pages 9781510683921 Ramella-Roman, Jessica C. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

PRACTICAL HOLOGRAPHY XXXIX: DISPLAYS, MATERIALS, AND APPLICATIONS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13390
Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 136 pages 9781510685284 Blanche, Pierre-Alexandre J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

QUANTITATIVE PHASE IMAGING XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13329
Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 158 pages 9781510684065 Liu, Yang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

QUANTUM COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION, AND SIMULATION V

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13391
Held 25-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At Quantum West.
Softcover 308 pages 9781510685307 Hemmer, Philip R.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

QUANTUM EFFECTS AND MEASUREMENT TECHNIQUES IN BIOLOGY AND BIOPHOTONICS II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13340
Held 25-28 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 70 pages 9781510684287 Aiello, Clarice
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

QUANTUM SENSING AND NANO ELECTRONICS AND PHOTONICS XXI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13376

Held 26-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 232 pages 9781510685000 Razeghi, Manijeh

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

QUANTUM SENSING, IMAGING, AND PRECISION METROLOGY III

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13392

Held 25-31 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At Quantum West.

Softcover 298 pages 9781510685321 Shahriar, Selim M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

REAL-TIME MEASUREMENTS, ROGUE PHENOMENA, AND SINGLE-SHOT APPLICATIONS X

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13348

Held 28-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.

Softcover 40 pages 9781510684447 Solli, Daniel R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$55.00

REPORTERS. CONTRAST AGENTS. AND MOLECULAR PROBES FOR BIOMEDICAL APPLICATIONS XVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13339

Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 108 pages 9781510684263 Berezin, Mikhail Y.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIG DATA, COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE, AND APPLICATIONS (BDCIA 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13550

Held 15-17 November 2024, Huanggang, China.

Softcover 1,422 pages 9781510689053 Agaian, Sos S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICAL COMMUNICATION AND OPTICAL INFORMATION PROCESSING (OCOIP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13548

Held 20-22 December 2024, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 210 pages 9781510688988 Zhang, Liya

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

SILICON PHOTONICS XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13371

Held 28-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.

Softcover 172 pages 9781510684904 Reed, Graham T.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

SINGLE MOLECULE SPECTROSCOPY AND SUPERRESOLUTION IMAGING XVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13326

Held 25-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.

Softcover 26 pages 9781510684003 Erdmann, Rainer

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$45.00

SIXTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING SYSTEMS (ICSPS 2024) (4 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13559

Held 15-17 November 2024, Kunming, China.

Softcover 2,050 pages 9781510689251 Minasian, Robert

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$295.00

SMALL SATELLITES SYSTEMS AND SERVICES SYMPOSIUM (4S 2024) (3 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13546
Held 27-31 May 2024, Palma de Mallorca, Spain.
Softcover 1,968 pages 9781510688940 Petrozzi-Ilstad, Max
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$245.00

SMART PHOTONIC AND OPTOELECTRONIC INTEGRATED CIRCUITS 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13370
Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 148 pages 9781510684881 Vivien, Laurent
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

SOLID STATE LASERS XXXIV: TECHNOLOGY AND DEVICES

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13341
Held 26-27 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 280 pages 9781510684300 Clarkson, W. Andrew
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

TERAHERTZ, RF, MILLIMETER, AND SUBMILLIMETER-WAVE TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS XVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13365
Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 268 pages 9781510684782 Sadwick, Laurence P.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENVIRONMENTAL REMOTE SENSING AND GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (ERSGIT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13565
Held 22-24 November 2024, Xi'an, China.
Softcover 524 pages 9781510690219 Tan, Kun
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$138.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION AND REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY (GIRST 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13551
Held 29 November - 1 December 2024, Rome, Italy.
Softcover 286 pages 9781510689077 Tosti, Fabio
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$121.00

THREE-DIMENSIONAL AND MULTIDIMENSIONAL MICROSCOPY: IMAGE ACQUISITION AND PROCESSING XXXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13325
Held 29-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS. Softcover 76 pages 9781510683983 Brown, Thomas G. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

ULTRAFAST PHENOMENA AND NANOPHOTONICS XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13364
Held 27-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 54 pages 9781510684768 Betz, Markus
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

ULTRA-HIGH-DEFINITION IMAGING SYSTEMS VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13389
Held 29-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 56 pages 9781510685260 Miyata, Seizo
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

VERTICAL EXTERNAL CAVITY SURFACE EMITTING LASERS (VECSELS) XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13346
Held 28-29 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At LASE.
Softcover 24 pages 9781510684409 Rattunde, Marcel
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$33.00

VERTICAL-CAVITY SURFACE-EMITTING LASERS XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13384
Held 29-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At OPTO.
Softcover 144 pages 9781510685161 Choquette, Kent D.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$99.00

VISUALIZING AND QUANTIFYING DRUG DISTRIBUTION IN TISSUE IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13315
Held 25-30 January 2025, San Francisco, California, USA. At BiOS.
Softcover 18 pages 9781510683785 Chan, Kin F.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$33.00

Structural Engineers Association of California (SEAOC):

STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION OF CALIFORNIA. ANNUAL CONVENTION. 2023. (SEAOC 2023)

Scheduled September 2023, Maui, Hawaii, USA. Conference cancelled due to wildfire. Softcover 146 pages 9798331310479 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION OF CALIFORNIA. ANNUAL CONVENTION. 92ND 2024. (SEAOC 2024)

Held 4-7 September 2024, Portland, Oregon, USA. Softcover 528 pages 9798331313326 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

Trans Tech Publications Ltd:

CIVIL ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 14TH 2024. (ICEC 2024)

Construction Technologies and Architecture Volume 17

Held 15-16 November 2024, Karachi, Pakistan. Selected peer-reviewed full text papers from the 14th International Civil Engineering Conferences (ICEC 2024).

Softcover 280(approx) pages 9783036407647 Lodi, S. H. and Sohail Bashir, E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$265.00

MACHINING, MATERIALS AND MECHANICAL TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (IC3MT 2024)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 180

Held 11-15 September 2024, Phan Thiet City, Vietnam. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 5th International Conference on Machining, Materials and Mechanical Technologies (IC3MT 2024).

Softcover 210(approx) pages 9783036406701 Nguyen, H.-B. and Yamada, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$185.00

POWDER METALLURGY AND ADDITIVE MANUFACTURING OF TITANIUM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (PMTI2024)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 178

Held 4-6 September 2024, Madrid, Spain. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 7th International Conference on Powder Metallurgy and Additive Manufacturing of Titanium (PMTi2024). Softcover 240(approx) pages 9783035716030 Oderiz, E. G. and Ruiz-Navas, E. M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

TRIBOLOGY IN MANUFACTURING PROCESSES AND ADVANCED SURFACE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ICTMP2024)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 179

Held 26-28 June 2024, Valencia, Spain. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 10th International Conference on Tribology in Manufacturing Processes and Advanced Surface Engineering (ICTMP2024).

Softcover 276(approx) pages 9783036405117 Canto, M. A. S. and Sanchez-Caballero, S. Curren Associates, Inc. (2025)

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

USENIX Association:

NETWORKED SYSTEMS DESIGN AND IMPLEMENTATION. USENIX SYMPOSIUM. 22ND 2025. (NSDI'25) (2 VOI S)

Held 28-30 April 2025, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA. Softcover 1,628(approx) pages 9798331319472 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

World Scientific Publishing Company:

BIOCOMPUTING. PACIFIC SYMPOSIUM. 30TH 2025.

Held 4-8 January 2025, Kohala Coast, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 765 pages 9798331314033 Altman, R. B. and Hunter L. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00